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Greetings: 

The 2017 Orange County USBC Annual Meeting is coming up soon! 
 
The meeting will be held on Sunday, May 21, 2017, at 1:00 PM, at Fountain Bowl, 17110 
Brookhurst St, Fountain Valley, CA 92708. 
 
In addition to the annual election of directors, members will be voting on two proposed bylaw 
amendments this year: 
 

1. The Organization Committee has proposed, and the board recommends approval of, 
a change to the bylaws to correct a prior error when the previous bylaws were 
published concerning voting procedure. The proposal, if approved, will permit voting 
for directors majority as it was intended, rather than by plurality vote. 

2. The Organization and Budget Committees have jointly proposed, and the board 
recommends approval of, an increase in the Orange County USBC association dues 
from its present $9, which it has been since 2005, by $1 to $10.  
 

If approved by the voters, proposal #1 would take effect immediately and proposal #2 would 
take effect August 1, 2017. 
 
The board is also seeking candidates interested in serving on the Association’s Board of 
Directors. Qualifications are simple – one must love bowling, be a member of Orange County 
USBC and be over the age of 14 for a youth position and over the age of 18 for an adult 
position. 
All applications are due to the USBC office (in the office, not postmarked) no later than 
May 1, 2017. Applications may be hand delivered to the office, mailed to the PO Box 
address below, emailed to assnmgr@ocusbc,org or faxed to (714) 554-7184, 
 
Both the listing of the proposed amendments and the Director Application are available on our 
website, www.ocusbc.org. 
 
Thank you for your membership! 
 
Yours in bowling,  
 
Gary Forman 
President 
Orange County USBC Association 
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